A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group
Manager’s Report
September 16, 2011
Financials
August financials are posted on the community website.

Also, Suzanne Kalbas has been assisting on the 2012 budget work.

Work Orders

Since August 31%, we have 6 new work orders & have closed 4 work orders.

Landscaping

Ecoscapes has removed 2 trees that fell during storms & 3 other trees were
approved by the Landscaping Committee. Two other trees will be taken out for
safety reasons. The September trimming schedule will be posted on the website
this week. Several other smaller projects approved by the committee will be
completed when the weather is cooler, most likely late October. Finally, Jon
Hanna completed trimming crepes off the roofs & sidewalks.

Special Projects

Kevin Giles from Criterium-Giles will complete the final reserve study report
following the September Board meeting.

Water Meters

All water meters will be turned off at the end of the year.
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